
 

 

 
Town of Lenox 

Zoning Board of Appeals 
September 15, 2020 

7:00 p.m. 
Lenox Community Center 

 
 
Members Present: Albert Harper (AH), Robert Fuster (RF), Cliff Snyder (CS), Ned Douglas, (ND) 
Staff: Jessica Cote, Land Use Assistant 
 
55 Pittsfield Road continued from 9/2 – BHG Group LLC 
 
RF opened the hearing at 6:36pm. 
 
The petitioner, through their attorney Andrew Hochberg, stated that they are aware of the 
concerns of the abutting residents and from what the petitioner has heard during the last two 
hearings that the primary concern seems to be the location/parking/traffic flow.  
 
Attorney Hochberg is requesting a continuance for at least 60 days to look for an alternate 
location. If another location is found the petitioner will submit a new petition. 
 
The petitioner hopes to submit to the Board within the next three weeks if a new location is 
found. 
 
Attorney Hochberg prepared a written request which was submitted into the record. 
 
Board voted 4-0 to continue the hearing for 60 days. 
 
Board discussed the date for the continuance. Was agreed upon that the hearing will be 
continued until Wednesday, November 18th at 7:00pm. 
 
AH moves to adjourn at 6:45pm. CS seconds. All in favor 4-0. 
 


